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Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission <0 g o =
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW A= K § -
P.O. Box 47250 e 2 . : :
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 oG £ <
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Re:  Docket No. UT-
Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Interconnection
Agreement

Dear Mr. King:

In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, attached is the Interconnection Agreement By and
Between United Telephone Company of the Northwest dba CenturyLink for the State of
Washington.

CenturyLink has also attached a Request for Approval form.

The enclosed Agreement does not discriminate against non-party carriers. It is consistent
with state and federal law, and is in the public interest. CenturyLink respectfully requests that
the Commission approve this Amendment.

Sincerely,

/sl Josie G. Addington

Josie G. Addington

Legal Assistant I11

1600 7™ Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington 98191
206-733-5236
josie.addington@centurylink.com

Attachments
cc:  Andrew D. Metcalfe, President & CEO (via email: Metcalfe@nativenetwork.com)
Jennifer Rickel, COO (via email: jrickel@nativenetwork.com)

1600 7™ Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington 98191
206-733-5236
josie.addington@centurylink.com



mailto:josie.addington@centurylink.com
mailto:Metcalfe@nativenetwork.com
mailto:jrickel@nativenetwork.com

